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Corrigendum: Rethinking Living Fossils

SCOTT LIDGARD AND ALAN C. LOVE

The modern horseshoe crab specimen shown in Figure 2e of this article and referenced in the text was mistakenly identified 
as Carcinoscorpius. The correct identification and specimen number are Tachypleus, Yale University YPM IZ 055578. The 
authors apologize for the error.

Scott Lidgard (slidgard@fieldmuseum.org) is affiliated with the Integrative Research Center at the Field Museum, in Chicago, Illinois. Alan C. Love (aclove@
umn.edu) is affiliated with the Department of Philosophy and the Minnesota Center for Philosophy of Science at the University of Minnesota, in Minneapolis.
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Corrigendum: The Values of Synthetic Biology: Researcher 
Views of Their Field and Participation in Public Engagement

KATHLEEN M. ROSE, EMILY L. HOWELL, DIETRAM A. SCHEUFELE, DOMINIQUE BROSSARD, AND  
MICHAEL A. XENOS

In the online version of this article, contributing authors were mistakenly omitted. Philip Shapira, Jan Youtie, and Seokbeom 
Kwon are now correctly listed as authors.

The authors also wish to make the following Acknowledgements, which now appear in the online and print versions: The authors 
acknowledge the Office of the Vice Chancellor for Research and Graduate Education at the University of Wisconsin–Madison 
(with funding from the Wisconsin Alumni Research Foundation) for its support of this research. This work was also supported by 
grants from the National Science Foundation as part of the University of Wisconsin–Madison Nanoscale Science and Engineering 
Center in Templated Synthesis and Assembly at the Nanoscale (grants no. SES-DMR-0832760 and SES-0531194). Philip Shapira 
acknowledges support from the Biotechnology and Biological Sciences Research Council (grant no. BB/M017702/1).

All of the authors are with the University of Wisconsin–Madison. Kathleen M. Rose, Dietram A. Scheufele (scheufele@wisc.edu), and Dominique Brossard are 
with the Department of Life Sciences Communication. DAS and DB are also affiliated with the Morgridge Institute of Research in Madison, Wisconsin. Michael 
A. Xenos is with the Department of Communication Arts and affiliated with the Department of Life Sciences Communication. Emily L. Howell is with the Nelson 
Institute for Environmental Studies.
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Corrigendum: Improving Implementation of the 
Endangered Species Act: Finding Common Ground 
Through Common Sense

PAUL HENSON, ROLLIE WHITE, AND STEVEN P. THOMPSON

In the original version of the article, Figure 3 caption mistakenly attributed annual ESA expenditures to the USFWS annual 
budget. The caption has been corrected to reflect these are the combined annual ESA expenditures of Federal and State agencies.

Paul Henson (pchenson@comcast.net) has worked as a research scientist, field biologist, and wildlife manager throughout the West for 35 years and is currently 
with the USFWS in Portland, Oregon. Rollie White has worked for 30 years as a fisheries scientist and endangered species biologist in Oregon and California and 
is also with the USFWS in Portland. Steven P. Thompson is a consulting biologist who worked for the USFWS for 31 years before retiring; he is currently serving 
as chairman of the board to the Peregrine Fund.
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